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Friday 24th January 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for your much appreciated donations at our Ice Party on Thursday 16th January. We raised an 

incredible amount of £74.32! 

 

With this, we have been able to purchase all the things guinea pigs need and the guinea pigs themselves! 

 

However our two guinea pigs are without a name. Therefore, we would like to make you aware of a 

competition you can enter if you wish. Staff at Norwood and parents/carers of Reception can make a 

minimum donation of £1 to receive 2 ‘name cards’. Please put a name on each of the cards and return to 

the Reception team with the donation. All entries must be returned by Thursday 30th January 2014 to be 

entered and the winning names will be announced in assembly on Friday 31st January 2014. 

 

All donations will go towards the general up-keep and care of our new class pets. 

 

Good Luck! 
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